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Dear Western District Arcadians, 

 

It has been my honor and privilege to be the 2017-2018 Western District Scholarship 

Chairman. The scholarship guidelines, information, and applications were distributed to 

all chapters.  They were also posted on the Western District website.  

 

By May 16, 2018, the submission deadline, six (6) completed applications were received.  

They were reviewed and evaluated by three professional/non-Arcadians:  Margie Stewart 

(retired administrative officer of the Department of Family & Preventive Medicine, 

University of Utah); Gabe Eberhard (sales operations business analyst, Myriad Genetics); 

and Sara Johnson (Ph.D. graduate student, Bioengineering, University of Utah).  The 

reviewers concluded that all six applicants have stellar records and accomplishments; the 

reviewers rendered a ranked list of applicants; therefore, it has been determined that the 

top three (3) ranked applicants will be awarded $2,000 each.  This final report is duly 

presented to the Western District Convention Body: 

 

1.  Mary Kathryn Fellios--will continue her undergraduate studies at Columbia University 

in New York majoring in biochemistry and minoring in Art History; her long-term goal is 

to attend medical school; she considers her Greek heritage an integral factor in treating 

everyone like family; Mary’s application was sponsored by the San Diego Chapter. 

2.  Antonia Liberty Klima—will continue her undergraduate studies at the University of 

California at Los Angeles/UCLA majoring in Psychology; her long-term goal is to be 

admitted to the FBI Academy; she considers her Greek heritage as instilling the core value 

of doing the right thing in life; Antonia’s application was sponsored by the Los Angeles 

chapter. 

3.  Madeline Paulos—will continue her undergraduate studies at the University of Utah 

majoring in Marketing in the School of Business; her goal is to study how people react to  
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different marketing strategies; she considers her Greek heritage as a vital influence on 

striving to be hardworking and respectful; Madeline’s application was sponsored by the 

Salt Lake City Chapter. 

 

The efforts of the chapters to promote the scholarship program are appreciated.  It is very 

rewarding to have such worthy candidates applying for our Western District Scholarship. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Karen Anastasopoulos 

Scholarship Committee Chairman  

   
  


